
 
Beaumont Laboratory 
Dearborn • Farmington Hills • Grosse Pointe • Royal Oak • Taylor • Trenton • Troy • Wayne 

 
Beaumont Laboratory  

www.beaumontlaboratory.com 

 
Hematology-Delay in Results 12/15/2022 

 
        Effective Date:  December 15, 2022 

 
 

 
The hematology laboratories for Corewell Health East Hospitals will be going live with 
new instrumentation (Royal Oak and Farmington Hills) and a new middleware program 
(all sites) on December 15, 2022, beginning at 10 a.m. There may be a delay in results 
during this time.  
 
Testing affected: CBCND, CBCWD, Chemo CBC, Chemo CBCWD, Retic, and body fluid 
cell counts.  
 

 
 
 

If you have questions, please contact please contact your Beaumont Laboratory 
Customer Service Department: 

 
• Farmington Hills, Grosse Pointe, Royal Oak and Troy: 800-551-0488 or 

        248-551-1155, Option 5 
• Dearborn, Taylor, Trenton and Wayne: 800-245-3725, Option 1 

 
Laboratory Test Directory:   http://beaumontlaboratory.com/test-lab-directory 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Date submitted: December 9, 2022 
Submitted by: Megan Masakowski (MLS), System Hematology Manager   

              Ann Marie Blenc M.D., System Medical Director, Hematopathology 
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